
K I N D  R E S I L I E N T  R E A D Y  A C T I V E  A S P I R E  

N E W S L E T T E R  

W E E K LY   

Friday 24th May 2024 

Message from Miss Taunt 
Dear Families 

We have had a great first week and as you can see, we have so 

many exciting events happening this term.  

We had a great Science Week with the children sharing their 

experiments in some fantastic assemblies yesterday. This 

replaced our certificate assemblies. 

We have lots of year groups going out on trips to all sorts of 

exciting places. We know the challenges of paying for trips and 

will always keep them under £15 per child. Next year, we will 

put on Parent Pay all the trips at the start of the year so you 

can spread out paying for them. And we will be adding lots 

more new and interesting trips and workshops to what we 

already do. 

This year we have struggled to get swimming slots to take our 

year 5s swimming. Next year we will have a bumper year for 

swimming with Year 6s swimming in the Autumn Term, Year 5s 

in the Spring Term and Year 4s in Summer. Going forward after 

next year, swimming will happen in Year 4. 

We continue our work developing the behaviour policy and 

have shared what we are doing to encourage children to do 

the right thing on page 3. 

We aren’t able to share photos at the moment as we need the 

new permission form filled in.  Please take 5 minutes to do 

this click here  

Have a great weekend! 

Rose Taunt  

Key Dates this Half Term  

Monday 10th June -14th June Y1 Phonics Checks in school 

Monday 10th June Reception Height and Weight checks 

Tuesday 11th June Y6 Healthy Relationships Workshop 

Wednesday 12th June Visiting Paralympian Assembly 

Thursday 13th June Y3 Trip to Kew Gardens 

Friday 14th June PTA £1 Mufti Day - pay at the front office or on Par-

ent Pay 

Friday 14th June 9am Assembly  Y3 and Y2 Families  welcome to join 

Friday 14th June - 17th June Y6 Residential trip to PGL  Osmington Bay 

Monday 17th June Y6 Bush Craft Day  

Tuesday 18th June Y1 Pedestrian Training 

Friday 21st June 9am Assembly  Y6 and Y1 Families  welcome to join 

Monday 24th June  - 28th June Sports Week 

Tuesday 26th June Y6 trip to Whipsnade Zoo 

Wednesday 26th June Paralympian Sponsored Sports Event 

Wednesday 26th - 28th June Scholastic Book Fair 

Thursday 27th June Sports day 

9.30-11.30 - Y4 and Y6, 1.15-3.15 - Y3 and Y5 

Friday 28th June Sports Day 

9.30-11.30 - Y1 and Y2, 2.00-3.15 - Reception 

Tuesday 2nd July Transition day to new classes 

Wednesday 3rd July Reception trip to Hanwell Zoo 

Thursday 4th July Y4 trip to the Sea Life Centre 

Friday 5th July 10.15-12.15 Nursery Sports day & Picnic  

Friday  5th July  9am Assembly  Y5 and R Families welcome to join 

Tuesday 9th July Y5 trip to the Sea Life Centre 

Friday 12th July Early Finish 1.00 

PTA Family Fun Day & Picnic 

Friday  19th July End of term—Early Finish 1.30 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZrXDkexc605Amvwybyi2fuFUREFLR1dGMzg0OExLQ0lSU0dBV0Q1Nk1IMS4u


AT T E N DA N C E  U P DAT E  
Attend today, Achieve tomorrow 

 Every day counts! 

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason it is 

important that you phone the school before 8am on the first 

day of absence and leave a message on the absence line by 

calling 01895 462364 and choose option 1. 

Attendance WC 03/06/24 

Class  Attendance  

Pine 90% 

Oak 91% 

Elm 91% 

Daisy 96% 

Poppy 84% 

Sunflower 96% 

Bumblebee 94% 

Butterfly 97% 

Ladybird 94% 

Hedgehog 88% 

Rabbit 94% 

Squirrel 90% 

Daley 90% 

Farah 92% 

Kenny 98% 

Ahlberg 94% 

Blackman 98% 

Gavin 92% 

Aderin 91% 

Franklin 99% 

Hawking 94% 

Anderson 90% 

Attenborough 97% 

Berners-Lee 97% 

This week’s whole 

school attendance 

93.3% 

Our target is more than 95% 
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We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

Number of children who had 100%  

attendance this week: 

433 
Well done to those families! D
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We ASPIRE to be  

the best we can be 

N e w  B e h a v i o u r  P o l i c y  
Celebrating success 

 

As a school, we are working really hard to im-

prove the behaviour so that we can learn and 

play better together. We shared our new school 

rules a couple of weeks ago and are so pleased 

that so many of our children are following them 

and talking to their friends and families about 

them. We want children to want to do the right 

thing. We have developed a range of strategies 

that encourage children to do the right thing, to 

celebrate success and recognise all children’s 

unique qualities. 

We are trialing the new behaviour policy this 

half term to make sure it really works. Staff and 

children are giving their feedback and we want 

your views too. Please catch any of the Senior 

Leadership staff in the playground or email if 

you have any feedback about what you like 

about the new behaviour policy and anything 

you’d like to see added.  

Specific praise when someone 

does the right thing 

 

Our weekly and termly certifi-

cates will continue to celebrate 

success 

Dojo Points—This is an online platform where each child has a 

mini monster which earns points when they follow the school 

values and rules. There’s a prize for all the children who earn 

over 120 Dojo points over a half term. In September, 

 parents will be able to log on and see how many  

points their child has. 

House Points will only be given 

out at Sports and Arts Event 

such as Sports Day, the Poetry 

Slam, Debating competitions, 

Arts Evenings. 

Attendance Awards will  

continue to encourage good 

attendance, Anyone who had 

100% attendance the week 

before is entered to win  

a Belmore yoyo 

We have role models such as 

out Head Boy and Girl, School 

Council members and Reading 

Ambassadors across the school 

Children are able to wear their 

own clothes on their birthday 

or the closest day to their birth-

day if it’s at the weekend or in 

the holidays 

We have monthly Hot  

Chocolate and biscuits sessions 

with the Head Teacher  

A special Top Table and lunch 

activities for children who be-

have well at lunch and for the 

class who has lined up well at 

lunch time the week before 

Postcards to be sent home  

celebrating success 

Year groups will also do their 

own motivating strategies to 

help children remember to 

make the right choices. 

Our Belmore Motivators - to celebrate and encourage children to do the right thing: 



S C H O O L  N OT I C E S  

 

 

We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

PTA Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 14th June 

Friday Raising money for our PTA as they get ready for 

the Family Fun Day on Friday 12th July 

Pay on Parent Pay or using 

our card machine at the front 

office. 

Keep Owen Rd Clear 

We are getting new signs to alert drivers to 

drive safely near our school. We had so many 

brilliant entries for our Road Safety Poster com-

petition which the School Council judged today 

and which will be 

announced in assembly next 

week. Watch this space for our 

winning entries which will then 

be made into banners for  

outside the school. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZg8BAwAsdV1Ikr_BJJ7w4HtUOUNRS1hQQUpDTkxUTTdEMzhYUDkxR01MNS4u


S C H O O L  N OT I C E S  

 

 

We will be ACTIVE  

in mind and body 

Y4 Multiplication Check  

Y1 Phonics Check 

Year 1 and 4 will be working hard on their times 

tables and phonics checks set by the  

government. Click on the links above to 

find out more. Please keep practising at 

home. The results will be in the children’s 

school reports.  

No Smoking Zone 

Please make sure you aren’t smoking on site or 

around the school gates where children can 

breathe your smoke. 

Hayes Children Centres  

There is lots going on in the children’s 

centres around Hayes 

Click here for the full timetable of 

what’s going on  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6543c1ef9e05fd0014be7c64/2024_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check_PDFA_v1.1.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/664c87774f29e1d07fadcba9/2024_Information_for_parents_assessment_phonics_screening_check_WEBHO.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZg8BAwAsdV1Ikr_BJJ7w4HtUOUNRS1hQQUpDTkxUTTdEMzhYUDkxR01MNS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YIoc9dOgEkeKFtMJOrpkZg8BAwAsdV1Ikr_BJJ7w4HtUOUNRS1hQQUpDTkxUTTdEMzhYUDkxR01MNS4u
C:/Users/msmith1/Downloads/South_East_Locality_Timetable_-_3_June_to_26_July_2024.pdf_V4a (1).pdf
C:/Users/msmith1/Downloads/South_East_Locality_Timetable_-_3_June_to_26_July_2024.pdf_V4a (1).pdf
file://C:/Users/msmith1/Downloads/South_East_Locality_Timetable_-_3_June_to_26_July_2024.pdf_V4a (1).pdf


 

May 15th 2024 is International Day of Families—a United Nations day of global recognition to promote 

awareness of issues relating to families. The theme of  2024 is Family and Climate Change.  The day aims 

to raise awareness of how climate change impacts families and the role families can play in climate action. 

The books recommended below have family and/or climate change as the central theme...enjoy! 

May’s recommended reads 
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R E A D I N G  M AT T E R S  
Books build a stairway to your imagination 
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We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 

https://www.un.org/en/observances/international-day-of-families


YO U R  P TA  
 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 

If you would like to help setting up or on the day, 
please email the PTA belmorepta@gmail.com  

mailto:belmorepta@gmail.com


PA R E N T  I N F O  
 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 



S U P P O R T  O U R  S C H O O L  
 

We are KIND, RESPECTFUL  

and WORK TOGETHER 

 We have a new Amazon wish list as a way 

for you to help us by buying resources. 

Simply click and buy from the list and they 

will be sent directly to school. Please 

make sure you put your name when buy-

ing for us so we can be sure to thank you. 

 We have a new recycling bin by 

the front gate. Please bag up 

your unwanted clothes and put 

them in the bin to raise money 

for the school.   

Reception and Nursery need your 

old household items. Zoom in to see 

what we need... 

Local Businesses are supporting 

Belmore 

Thank you to The Flower Lady on 

Yeading Lane for your generous 

purchases from our Amazon Wish 

List 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3NU97HRF64CJV?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3NU97HRF64CJV?ref_=wl_share
https://www.theflowerlady.co.uk/
https://www.theflowerlady.co.uk/


A D VA N C E  N O T I C E  
 

We are RESILIENT and  

learn from our mistakes 

 
With Year 6 in their last term at  

Belmore - here are some key dates to 

put in your diary 

17th July - 10am and 4.30pm  

Yr 6 Production 

18th July  

Y6 Leavers Disco/Prom 

19th July- 9:30 

Leavers Assembly 

Photo Permission Form 

Please make sure you tell us if you do or don’t want us to 

use your child's photo in school, in our newsletter and on 

our new Facebook and Instagram pages coming soon. 

CLICK HERE to fill out the form 

https://forms.office.com/e/v3b0dd8TfF

